
 
 

 
In Collective Worship this week we are thinking about changes.   
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
It is lovely to see everyone back after half term and I would like to extend a warm welcome to our new 
families.  
 
The end of an academic year is always incredibly busy and this year is no exception. Already, we have 
had to reschedule the Summer Fair for Monday 11th July. However, to avoid confusion, the mufti day, in 
exchange for wrapped sweets or raffle prizes will still take place on Friday 10th June.    
 
We have also managed to squeeze in another Happy Bag collection before the end of term for  
Wednesday 8th June. If you have any outgrown or unwanted clothes, shoes, bags or belts, please bag 
them up and drop off in front of the main reception tomorrow morning. This is always a good fund  
raiser, enabling us to buy extra resources for all the children to benefit from. Currently, we are looking 
to update playtime equipment.  
 
I have some news about our plans to join the Frays Trust in September 2022. The Academy Order has 
been granted and frantic work is going on behind the scenes to enable this to happen on schedule – 
fingers crossed!    
 
Finally, I am really delighted that after school swimming will be starting up on Fridays from this week. 
Further information will be sent out tomorrow (via Parentmail) regarding these sessions and how to 
book a space. 
 
Have a great week, 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tracey Stanton 

 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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Final thought: The secret of change is to focus all of your energy not on fighting the old, but on building the 

new. Socrates 



COMING UP— 

JUNE 

6—Monday (3 week period) Y4 Times Table Check 

7—Tuesday Y6 Soulscape 

8—Wednesday Happy Bag Collection 

10—Friday 
Mufti (Non uniform) Day in exchange for sweets or raffle 
prize 

15—Wednesday Y2 Trip to Marwell Zoo 

22—Wednesday Y6 St Crispins and The Holt Induction Day 

27—Monday Y5 Trip to Thames Waterside Park 

28—Tuesday 
Y3/4 visit to St Crispin’s to meet Karl Nova (RAP artist,     
author and poet) 

28—Tuesday—4 July Monday 3 for 2 Book Fair 

30—Thursday Y5/6 Cricket competitiion 

JULY  

1—Friday District Sports competition 

5—Tuesday Sports Day 

6—Wednesday Y5/6 Tennis competition 

8—Friday pm Swimming Gala 

11—Monday       *new date* Summer Fair—PTA 

12—Tuesday Y6 Soulscape project 

13—Wednesday 
Y5/6 visit to St Crispin’s to meet Aaron Phipps (Paralympian 
and Inspirational speaker) 

14—Thursday at 1.30pm Y6 Production 

15—Friday at 6.30pm Y6 Production 

15—Friday School Reports 

19—Tuesday Y6 Leavers’ Festival 

20—Wednesday End of Term—School Closes at 1.30pm 

A full list of Term Dates can be found on the School Website 

 

 

Late Box 

There is a late box in our reception area for any items that have been    

forgotten at home and need to be passed to your child. Please write your 

child’s name and class on to a label and attach to the item before placing 

in the late box. 

Please note that items will only be distributed during break / lunch times. 


